
 

ASC NOTICE OF  
MINISTERIAL APPROVAL OF  

ASC RULE 13-501 FEES 
 
 
 
November 3, 2016 
 
Further to the Notice issued on May 30, 2016, the Alberta Securities Commission (ASC) advises 
that Ministerial approval in respect of ASC Rule 13-501 Fees (Fee Rule) was received on 
October 17, 2016. 
 
The Fee Rule will become effective on December 1, 2016. 
 
 
Questions 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Lara Gaede 
Chief Accountant and CFO 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Phone: (403) 297-4223 
E-mail: lara.gaede@asc.ca 
 
Liz Coape-Arnold  
Legal Counsel, Office of the General Counsel 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Phone: (403) 297-2050 
E- mail: elizabeth.coape-arnold@asc.ca 
 
 

#5320611 v1 


